
 

 

 

 

Public Statement on Pine Street Culvert Update 

FINAL WORK COMMENCES AND ENDS THIS MONTH 

May 7, 2024 – Ignace ON 

Pine Street Culvert Update: 

The Township of Ignace is pleased to inform the residents of the community 
that the final finishing work and construction of the replacement of the 
culverts on Pine Street has now started.  While that work is continuing, please 
note that Pine Street will be closed to vehicular and pedestrian traffic. 

The Township’s contractors are assembling their equipment and final finishing 
work, asphalting, and reopening of the Pine Street bridge should be 
completed by the end of May 2024. 

The work which is expected to start over the next few days will include the 
addition of topsoil on the west bank of Pine Street, preparation and pouring 
concrete for the new sidewalks and curbs, preparation for asphalting the 
entire area and then hydroseeding the edges and space around the culverts.  
General clean up and demobilization should all be completed towards the end 
of May 2024. 

On behalf of Mayor and Council, we want to thank everyone for their patience 
and support while this work has been taking place.  Because of the unforeseen 
mild conditions of the past winter, the project required more work than 
originally anticipated. 

Thank you  


